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Assunta Ferrante

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 2:21 PM
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] FILE # OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 BATHURST

 
 

From: Benny Anbar  >  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 2:20 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] FILE # OP.21.024/Z.21.048 ‐ 8940 BATHURST 
 

I would like to voice my total shock and opposition to this recent development plan in my 
neighborhood.  The size and density of this project is against the tenets of a low density 
neighborhood that my neighbors and I have invested our futures in.  We are stunned that the 
city is entertaining this application after the total failure to your citizens in the Jaffari 
application.  I do not understand how these insane applications failing your citizens. 

Regards, 

Benny Anbar 

Ravel Dr, Thornhill Woods Resident 
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